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New Court Plus Website: Courtplus.org 
 

Charleston County Clerk of Court Releases Updates to CourtPlus Web 
Application 
 
Charleston County Clerk of Court Julie Armstrong announces the release of a new and improved version of 
CourtPlus.org. The updated design makes it easier for citizens to locate public court information and a new dashboard 
allows users to track cases that are important to them. “The focus of CourtPlus from its inception has been online instead 
of in line and to provide accessibility to court records,” said Clerk of Court Julie Armstrong.  
 
CourtPlus.org provides citizens free access to public court records from any internet-connected device. Users who choose 
to create an account can also receive notices of new court filings or scheduled hearings for their tracked cases. 
 
Some of the new features include: 
 

 Streamlined navigation 

 More mobile/tablet friendly 

 Search history remembers past searches 

 Easily identify a criminal defendant’s status 

 My Cases dashboard with custom color coding for easy organization  
 
The new website also features a “Take a Tour” option where citizens can view an introduction to CourtPlus. “Take a Tour” 
can be found on the top right side of the website. Just look for the red button with the airplane.  
 

----------- 
 
For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

 Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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